
Dear Parents of Grade 5/6 Students:

The school  will be supplying lined scribblers. Below is a list of materials needed by your child
for the 2022-2023 school year.

1. 1 box of 12 back fine point Sharpie markers

2. Two one inch binders.

3. 1 set of binder dividers.

4. Two erasers suitable for pen and pencil.

5. Two blue pens (BIC’s are fine).

6. Two boxes of HB pencils.

7. A case for storing materials.

8. A package of pencil crayons.

9. A pair of sharp scissors.

10. 1 package of 12 Crayola markers.

11. White glue and a package of glue sticks.

12. A thirty centimeter ruler.

13. A geometry set with compass and protractor.

14. An inexpensive solar cell calculator.

15. Gym shoes for use only within the school.

16. 1 Large box of Kleenex

17.  Headphones / Ear buds

To prevent things from getting lost, please label all materials.   It is important that every
student comes prepared in order to get the year off to a great start.  I look forward to seeing
your child on Thursday, September 1.

Mr. Seidel.


